
Butterflies Academy Preschool 
EMAIL Address & MOBILE NUMBER RELEASE FORM 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

A quick way to reach parents regarding upcoming school events or school updates 

is a group e-mail and Butterflies Parents WhatsApp application group. Please 

indicate below if you would allow your e-mail address to be on a “Carbon Copy” list 

and your mobile number for classroom distribution and for school wide news. The 

list would go to the parents/guardians or possibly other teachers/volunteers who 

help Butterflies Academy preschool.  

• Yes, please add the email addresses and mobile numbers to our distribution

list:

1) Email Address 1: _________________________________________________

2) Email Address 2: _________________________________________________

3) Mobile Number 1: _________________________________________________

4) Mobile Number 2: _________________________________________________

• No, please DO NOT include my email address and mobile number in this list.

NOTE: School family email addresses and mobile numbers are not to be used for 

non-school or non-class related group emails. ALL class-wide emails need to be 

approved by the office before distributing. 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Name:______________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Signature:___________________________________________ 

Date: ___________________ 
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